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Updates:
e Youth Tackle & Flag Football are in full swing serving students in K-6th grades.

o We have 35 students in 5th-6th grades participating in Tackle Football.
o We have 80 students in K-4th grades participating in Flag Football
e Youth Volleyball has also begun with 23 students in 3rd-6th grades participating.
o We are offering free skills nights for the 1st-2nd graders where they get to learn from our Varsity
Volleyball players & coaches.
o We are hosting two nights of scrimmages for the 5th-6th graders and they will also be traveling
to participate in two away scrimmages.
e Lego League kicked off this week with a full 20 students participating.

Early Childhood:

e The majority of the remodeling has been completed in the Family Center with only some finishing
touches and furniture placement left to be done. This was a real team effort and many staff from
throughout the district put in extra time and effort to make sure the space was ready to welcome
students and their families at the beginning of the school year.

e We are in our second week of Little Miners and Little Rangers classes.

o Little Rangers has a total of 56 students currently enrolled.

o Little Miners has a total of 20 students currently enrolled

o Both programs continue to add new regular ed and special ed students daily as screenings are
completed and new students are identified.

e Our Crosby ECFE classes will be starting up on September 29th. We are still working to finalize the
Emily ECFE classes and open registration to better serve our youngest community members in the
northern part of our school district.

e Today the Early Childhood staff completed a Least Restrictive Procedure training where they learned
about the updates to legislation regarding protecting the wellbeing of our youngest students and were
able to have questions answered. This training was provided by the Paul Bunyan Education
Cooperative.

Advi ncil:
e Our next Advisory Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 4th.
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